DELBERT HOSEMANN
Secretary of State

November 20, 2019

Via E-Mail only: Julia.hodges@madison-co.com

The Honorable Julia R. Hodges
Madison County Election Commission, Chair

Re: HAVA Grant Application

Dear Ms. Hodges:

The Mississippi Secretary of State’s Office has received and reviewed Madison County’s
HAVA Grant Application seeking approval of the purchase of a Ballot On-Demand printer in
the estimated amount of $4,285.00. Finding the intended expenditures to be allowable
under the Help America Vote Act, this office approves the same. Subsequent to the
reimbursement of this purchase through the grant, Madison County retains sole use and
access to its allocation of $134,430.15 until December 31, 2020.

Once the county makes and pays for its intended purchase, please provide proof of
payment so we may reimburse Madison County for the expenditure through the available
HAVA monies. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at (601) 359-5137

or kim.turner@sos.ms.gov.

Sincerely

-

Kimberly P. Turner
Assistant Secretary of State, Elections Division

401 Mississippi Street telephone (6c1) 359-1350
Post Office Box 136 facsimile (601) 359-1499

Jackson, Mississippi 39205 WWW.308. Ms.gOY




